lowa Department of Transportati

800 Lincoln Way, Ames, lowa 30019 515-239-1111
FAK: 515-239-1120

May 12, 2009

The Honorable Tom Latham
United States Representative
2217 Rayburmn Building
Waghington, 1%.C. 20515-1505

Dear Conpressman Latham:

I am requesting your support for special funding for a priogity transportation project
located in your disirict, the construction of a new inferchange at the nterseetion of
1.5, 30 and County Road S14 in Nevada, towa.

The fows Departwent of Transportation (DOT) believes this project is worthy of
additional funding which would help ensure Bs thinely completion and provide o
wore homedinte benefit to the draveling public,

‘This project las heen developed in accordance with all federal reguirements
pertaining to providing the public the opportunity (o comment on the projest.

The 1.5, Highway 30 corridor through lowa is a key sast-west highway Tor infrastate and
inderstate commerce, It s pact of the Natfonal Highway System aod s major arterial
roadway on the statewide Commereial and Tndustrial Hiphway Wetwork (CIN).

Fighty pereent of the overall project costs will be covered by federal highway
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program (NHE and 571TP) funds and hiph priority project fimds, should they be made

available, with the 20 porcent balance of the cost coming Fom state highvways finds.

Should you have any questions ar need additional information about this project,
plense coniact me,

Sinnerely,
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Nancy 4. Richardson
Prrector
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